
GEMT Update 9/24/19 
  
 

 

Please forward this message to all members: 

 The GEMT October 1 deadline is still the target date to complete the cost report and IGA that 
was sent yesterday. However after speaking with officials from the State Medicaid offices, you 
will still be eligible for funding if you miss this deadline but it is imperative that agencies 
complete the report and IGA as soon as possible and certainly before Nov 1 if they want to be 
considered for qualifying for this Federal reimbursement for Fiscal Year 2020. 

 I also ask that any agency that wishes to participate in this funding please provide me with that 
acknowledgement before the end of this week so I can forward your agency name to the State. 

 Thank you for your patience. 
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